
Tahoe  water  group  accepting
scholarship applications
Tahoe Water Suppliers Association is seeking applicants for
the 2017 Future of Water Scholarship.

Applicants must be a senior at a Lake Tahoe Basin high school
in California or Nevada. The scholarships will be available
for  a  student  working  toward  his/her  first  undergraduate
degree and who is enrolled in a program related to water
resources, environmental studies, or sciences for the academic
year in which he/she applies for the award.

The undergraduate scholarship will be awarded to the student
most qualified by academic performance. Measures of academic
performance  include  the  cumulative  grade  point  average,
relevance  of  the  student’s  curriculum  to
sciences/environmental studies/water resources, and leadership
in extracurricular activities.

The deadline to apply is April 14 at 5pm. More info is online.
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